November 14, 2017

Clark County Planning Commission
C/o Sonja Wiser, Program Assistant
Clark County Community Planning

P. O. Box 9810

couver, WA 98666

Dear Sonja:

We own 5 parcels of bare land in the NE % of section 28 T3N R2E Wm. Two of the parcels (#81 & #86)
are being cited in the overlay map for inclusion in the county freight rail-dependent overlay between NE
119" Street and NE 149™ Street. Three of our parcels (#85, #37 and #4) are not included in the overlay.

We are requesting that all five parcels be included in the freight rail-dependent overlay.

We feel that all five lots should be included in the overlay for the following reasons:

1.) All five of our lots are contiguous
2.) Currently, all five lots are exactly zoned the same i.e., AG-20 with a zoning overlay of railroad
industrial urban reserve.

The two parcels that are already cited to be part of the freight rail-dependent overlay are: #81 sec 28
T3N R2E Wm 14.99 A and #86 Sec 28 T_3N R2E WM 1.81 A.



The three parcels that we feel should also be included so all 5 lots can basically be treated as one lot are:
#85 SEC 28 T3N R2E WM 5.00A, #37 Sec 28 T3N R2E WM 2.35 A and #4 Sec 28 T3N R2E WM 4.28 A.

Copies of the account summary for each of the five parcels are included.

Thank you for your consideration.
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